
All drivers must use the specific designated drop off/pick up sites for safety and in order to facilitate a
faster, smoother flow of traffic.  Traffic backups are generally caused by drivers who are not paying
attention or obeying the rules. It is important not to be on a phone, to move quickly out of the traffic
lane if your student is not immediately available, and  most importantly do NOT speed on campus.

Parent Drivers of Students - DROP OFF/PICK UP
● Students should be dropped off/picked up in the designated dropoff/pickup locations only. See

attached map for entrance location and drop off/pick up route through the campus.
● Plan on having your student on campus at least 15-20 minutes prior to the start of school. The

longest drop off traffic delays are from 7:40am-8:00am.
● Drivers whose students are not immediately available for pick up at 3:00pm will be asked to exit

the lanes and pull into the gym lot until your student is available. There is no parking in the
dropoff/pick up lines.

● Pull as far forward towards the gym before having your student enter or exit the vehicle.
● Your student should have all items with her, and be ready to load/unload into/from the vehicle.

Please do not have items in the trunk as this delays the exiting of the vehicle.
● Open the car door slowly, always look both ways, check for vehicles/safety concerns.
● NO drop off from the visitor parking spaces.
● NO switching drivers or lane switching once you are in an established lane.
● NO drop off inside the student parking lot.
● NO pick up/drop off on M Street or in any of the surrounding neighborhoods.
● NO speeding, the speed limit for the SFHS parking and driving areas is 5 mph.
● NO being on the phone while driving.

Student Drivers - SOPHOMORE/JUNIOR/SENIOR  PARKING IN STUDENT LOTS
● Student drivers must enter through the cell phone lot.
● Student drivers must have their parking permit displayed on the dashboard or rearview mirror at

all times. This includes seniors with painted parking spaces.
● Plan on being on campus at least 15-20 minutes prior to the start of school.
● Student drivers may park in any student parking space (exception only students with reserved

painted spaces may use those painted spaces).
● Open the car door slowly, always look both ways, check for vehicles/safety concerns.
● NO switching drivers or lane switching once you are in an established lane.
● NO pick up/drop off on M Street or in any of the surrounding neighborhoods.
● NO being on the phone while driving.
● NO speeding, the speed limit for the SFHS parking and driving areas is 5 mph. Students

speeding risk losing their on campus parking privileges and will not be refunded.
● Students should exit their vehicles and enter campus.  There is no hanging out in vehicles in the

parking lot.


